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MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO:    All USDA Food Program Participants 
FROM: DCCECE/HNU  
DATE:   AUGUST 12, 2022  
SUBJECT:   HEALTH AND NUTRITION UNIT NEWSLETTER SIGN UP 
 

 
HNU Newsletter Sign Up 

 
 
The Division of Child Care and Early 
Childhood Education (DCCECE) Health and 
Nutrition (HNU)unit has a quarterly 
newsletter that provides important 
resources, USDA updates, and HNU 
updates for all USDA programs.  
 
 

Click the link below to sign up for the newsletter on our website.  
 

https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/divisions-shared-services/child-care-early-childhood-
education/health-nutrition-programs/ 
 
 
 
 
Please keep this memo on file for quick and easy reference. A copy is also available on the 
resource library under Mass Alerts 2022 If you have any questions regarding this memo, 
please contact your Application Coordinator at: 501-682-8869.  
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